
Tuesday, January 10, 2023

NOTICE TO DOWNTOWNERSNOTICE TO DOWNTOWNERS
•  As of 1:38pm, the City of Miami Department of Fire-Rescue has secured the gas leak in the 
   construction site between E 1st Ave and E 2nd Ave (Phase C).
•  All buildings and sidewalks have been reopened.
•  For any additional information, please contact the Project Information Offi  cer, Wanda 
   Mendez, at either mendez@miamidda.com or (786) 285-9407

PHASE C: City of Miami Dept of 
Fire-Rescue has secured gas leak


